
 
ACODE Executive Officer Report November 2016 ACODE 72. 

The Exec have met on 7 occasions since ACODE 70  online and are always working hard for you. 

Our accounts have been audited and I am pleased to say that they are happy with the way we are conducting our 

accounts. 

The audited accounts are online for you to view. 

The ACODE/Pearson TEL awards have taken up a considerable amount of time and we are happy to announce the 

winner at the ICDE dinner Next Tuesday night. 

I would also like to thank our judges for the enormous effort in judging the 40 entries. Helen Carter, Peter 

Nikoletatos and Geoff Scott. 

We have a few outstanding memberships for 2017 but they are in hand and being reminded to pay. We only have 1 

institution that will not be a member in 2017 

Planning is underway for the Benchmarking Summit in the UK in June 2017 with both Stephen Marshall and Michael 

Sankey attending. 

So another year draws to a close Thank you all for your support during 2016. 

 

 

Karen Halley 

Executive Officer  
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